From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Comment re Proposed New RAP 18.25 - Use of Initials - When Required
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 11:16:46 AM

From: Godwin, Hannah <hgodwin@kingcounty.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 11:16 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Comment re Proposed New RAP 18.25 - Use of Initials - When Required

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

| write to agree with the comment already submitted by Stephanie Guthrie.

Respectfully,

Hannah Godwin
Deputy Prosecuting Attorney | Felony Traffic Unit

King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office

401 Fourth Avenue North, #2A | Kent, WA 98032-4429 | (206) 263-9610

**This e-mail and related attachments and any response may be subject to public disclosure under state
law.
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